
TULLYTOWN BOROUGH 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough of Tullytown is soliciting lump sum bids for the 
repair of seven (7) storm water inlets. Bid packages and specifications will be available to 
interested bidders during normal business hours at the Borough Offices located at 500 Main 
Street, Tullytown, PA 19007 at a cost of Twenty-five Dollars ($25.00).  Checks should be 
made payable to the Borough of Tullytown. Bid packages and specifications will not be 
transmitted by mail or electronically. 
 
Bids shall be due no later than Friday, July 17, 2015, at 10:00 a.m. at the Tullytown Borough 
Municipal Building, 500 Main Street, Tullytown, PA 19007. Bids must be submitted in a clearly 
marked sealed envelope. Submitted bids will be opened on Friday, July 17, 2015 at 10:15 a.m. 
at the Tullytown Borough Municipal Building. It is anticipated that the bid will be awarded to 
the lowest responsible bidder at the regular monthly meeting of the Tullytown Borough 
Council held on August 4, 2015, 7:00 p.m. at the Tullytown Municipal Building. 
 
Alison Smith 
Borough Coordinator 


